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Gould

This comment is on behalf of Growing Green Climate Action CIC, a local community non-profit working to 

increase urban biodiversity in the Dartmouth Park/Highgate area. We were part of the community consultation 

group undertaken by the Cemetery in 2024. We are very supportive of the application with respect to the 

planned wildlife habitats, treatment of ground water and flood mitigation. We hope that these elements can be 

scheduled as early in the project as possible to benefit wildlife in the local area.
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